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To: CVG Airlines and Tenants 

 

From:  Brian Cobb, VP - Customer Services 

 

Subject:  Fuel Service Road Temporary Closure Saturday Morning, Nov 15 

 

Date: November 13, 2014 

 

The map below depicts the area of the Fuel Service Road (between South Airfield Drive 

and Wendell Ford Boulevard) that will be used during Saturday’s Honor Run Half 

Marathon. The road will have limited access between 5 a.m and 7 a.m. The road will 

be closed in both directions between 7 a.m. and 9 a.m. The road will be opened after 

the last runner/walker has completed this portion of the course. 

 

General notice to all traveling through Florence on Saturday morning to be alert for 

road closures in the areas of Florence Mall and the Mall Road Business District, 

Houston Road Business District, Turfway Park Race Course, and the section of CVG as 

shown below. 

 
 

 


